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LLOVD S REGISTER OF SEHIPEING

71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegrams: Committee, London, Telex Telephone: ROYal 9166
Telex No.: 24305

| 25rd August 1961.

AL SRS

Dear Sirs,

8.85. "NAVEM MONICA"

With reference to your letter of the 16th August,
I note you have been informed tha{ this vessel was
drydocked in March last without, being advised. In
the circumstances I shall be glad if you will ascertain
and let me know within what time it is expected she will
be again drydocked and examined by the Soceity's
Surveyors.

With reference to my enquiries of the 20th June
and 31st July, I await information as soon as possible
regarding the Owners’arrangements for carrying out the
Main Boiler Survey, which became due so long ago as
March last, also for the Screwshaft Survey, due at the
end of August to be held.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

The Surveyors,
RIO DE JANEIRO
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